
  

 

 

Notice 

Blood Donation Camp 
 

I am glad to inform all the students and staff (all categories of Teaching and Non-

teaching staff) of our college that a blood donation camp and rapid COVID-19 test are 

going to be held on 19. 09.2020 at Bajkul Milani Mahavidyalaya Campus under the 

initiative of Bajkul United Forum in collaboration with Bajkul Milani Mahavidyalaya. 

So, all the willing students and staff are requested to participate in the said programme 

maintaining the guideline of COVID-19. An active co-operation from all concerned is 

earnestly solicited to make the programme a grand success.  

  

                                                                                           

    Date : 14.09.2020                                                             Sd/- Dr. P. K. Dandapath, 

                                                                                                    Teacher-in-Charge  




